
 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents, 

Each year we are overwhelmed by the wonderful Christmas gifts we receive 

and your generosity. This year, it is our wish to buy a set of Chromebooks to 

enhance the teaching of computing across the school. Each Chromebook 

costs £175. All children from nursery to year 6 access the Chromebooks for all 

areas of learning. We have recently purchased Purple Mash, a program that 

we hope to use to run a Computing Club in the New Year. 

This year the staff have decided to provide a donation rather than individual 

class gifts and buy our very first Chromebook for school! Our ultimate aim is to 

purchase 10 Chromebooks this academic year.  If you would like to support 

our ‘Christmas Wish List’ and help us to make it come true, would you please 

consider a donation rather than individual gifts for the teachers and teaching 

assistants this year? We will all benefit from having quality equipment to 

enhance our teaching and the children will love them too! Please share our 

Christmas wish with any local businesses who might also be willing to support. 

We really are truly grateful for your generous gifts, however your donations will 

really make a difference to our school and also help us to start the New Year 

a pound or two lighter! 

Thank you very much 

Tilston Primary School Staff  

 


